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I am writing in support of this measure to provide affordable healthcare for all Oregonians. 

I mean affordable to individual Oregonians and affordable to our State of Oregon.   

Our present laws are moving in the right direction but they do not go far enough.  

 We will need a single unified system to control costs, to share the expense equitably, and to make 

certain that all Oregonians have healthcare. 

 

 


